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Three 
Paintings 
by 
Louise 
Bonnet

Tennis Player 
2015
Oil on canvas
40 x 30 inches
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Swiss-born artist Louise Bonnet is a 
painter based in Los Angeles. She is 
represented by Galerie Max Hetzler, 
Berlin, and Nino Mier Gallery, Los 
Angeles. Bonnet explores melancholy, 
nostalgia, and displacement in her 
exaggerated, surrealist portraits. 
Her technique aims to disappear the 
artist’s hand in favor of the character, 
emphasizing a duality that emerges 
out of what the painting depicts 
versus how it was created. Bonnet’s 
recent exhibitions include Domestic 
Horror at Gagosian, New York, New 
Works at Nino Mier Gallery, Los 
Angeles, and Cliché at Almine Rech 
Gallery, New York. A testament to 
her newfound acclaim, Bonnet’s 
monumental painting Cyclops, 2018, 
was recently acquired by the Los 
Angeles County Museum of Art. 

The Pros  
2016
Oil on canvas
60 x 72 inches
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The Tear  
2016  
Oil on canvas 
52 x 50 inches
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